
February 3, 2021 

From: DDSB Health & Safety 

Subject: Pop-up COVID-19 testing site in Pickering on February 4, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We wanted to make you aware of a temporary pop-up COVID-19 testing site that will be operating on 
Thursday, February 4, 2021 at Durham Manor (1970 Brock Rd) in Pickering from 3:00pm to 7:00pm. 
Please see the attached flyer for additional information. This testing site is being organized by a 
community partner, Carea Community Health Centre and is not affiliated with the DDSB. 

Testing for COVID-19 is available for all ages at this site. If you think you or someone in your household 
may have COVID-19 or if you have no symptoms but may be concerned about possible exposure to 
COVID-19, we strongly encourage families to consider getting tested. 

For any general questions about COVID-19, you can:  

• Visit the Durham Region Health Department website 
• Call the Durham Health Connection Line at 905-668-2020 or Toll-Free: 1-800-841-2729  

Thank you, 
Durham District School Board 

 

Please see flyer on page 2 

https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/novel-coronavirus-update.aspx
https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/novel-coronavirus-update.aspx


COVID -19  

Pop Up Testing Site 

Funded by: 

In Partnership With: 

PICKERING 
 
 

 Durham Manor 

1970 Brock Road, Pickering  
 Thursday, February 4, 2021 

 3:00pm to 7:00pm 

 No appointments needed 

 Please bring your health card 

(Card not required for COVID-19 testing  

if you do not have one) 

 COVID-19 testing available for all ages 

Help is available to keep you and your loved 
ones safe from COVID-19  


